
Research Reactor Center 
University of Missouri-Columbia

Research Park 
Columbia, MO 65211 

PHONE (573) 882-4211 
FAX (573) 882-6360

April 23, 2001 

Mr. Alexander Adams, Jr.  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 012-D3 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

REFERENCE: Docket No. 50-186 
University of Missouri Research Reactor 
License R-103

SUBJECT: Emergency Plan, Appendix A, Updated Agreement Letter 

Please insert the attached letter from the City of Columbia, dated March 26, 2001, in your 
Emergency Plan manual, Appendix A, and destroy the one dated July 15, 1996.  

This is not considered a revision to the Emergency Plan. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 573 882-5264.  

Sincerely, 

Paul Hobbs, PE 

Reactor Manager 
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F , CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI 

OFFICE OF CITY MANAGER 

March 26, 2001 

Paul S. Hobbs, P.E.  
Reactor Manager 
University of Missouri 
Research Reactor Center 
Research Park 
Columbia, MO 65211 

Dear Mr. Hobbs: 

"This letter is to provide assurance that the City of Columbia Fire Department will respond to fires 

or other emergency situations should they occur at the research reactor. We understand that the 

research reactor staff will continue to conduct training sessions at least every two years for Fire 

Department personnel, including MURR facility orientation and review of selected health physics 

procedures specific to the MURR facility. The responsibility for maintaining and scheduling 

training for our Fire Department, which will participate in such training, will remain with the 

MURR staff.  

Very truly yours, 

* Raymond A. Beck, P.E.  
City Manager 

RAB/nc 

cc: Bill Markgraf, Fire Chief 
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